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NEW HIRES 
Wingo Service Company would like to congratulate and welcome our newest 
employees to the team: 

• Scott W.-Crew Foreman 

• Frank C.-Apprentice Electrician 

• William N.–Apprentice Electrician 

• Frank R.–Apprentice Electrician 

• Wendell S.–Apprentice Electrician 

• Zalo A.–Instrument Fitter 

• Elijah R.–Apprentice Electrician 

We are grateful to have you and hope that you find success in your new positions! 

THE NEXT STEP 
As mentioned in first quarter’s newsletter, we at Wingo Service love to hear about 
our employees want and drive to advance themselves in the company and in their 
career’s overall. This can be done though education, dedicated experience, or a 
healthy combination of the two. We would like to congratulate Rodney for his 
move to Crew Foreman, Jonathan - one of our Journeyman - on his new role in the 
Estimator Group, and Joe on moving to the Supervisor role in the Electrical 
Services Division. Also, Henry has been officially named the Construction Division 
Manager after serving as Chief Estimator and a Master Electrician for Wingo 
Service since September 2018! 

 
INDEPENDENCE DAY 
Every year, on the Fourth of July, people get together to celebrate the birth of our 
great nation, but it should also be remembered that nothing great ever came to be 
without great sacrifice. The conflicts fought before and after the Declaration have 
shaped us into the country that we are today. As a Veteran owned company, that 
also employs Veterans, it should come as no shock how personal these holidays are 
to many of our employees. The passion that burns for our nation and military is 
what fueled the fire on “The Way Home Project”. If you are not familiar with the 
project, please feel free to visit the new “The Way Home” website at 
www.thewayhomeproject.org to read information about the monument. There are 

also forms online if you or someone you know would like to purchase a tile, or order one as a gift, to be set around the 
monument in Town Green Park. 

INDIANS WIN IT ALL!! 
Congratulations to the 

Indians Teeball Team for 
claiming the District 17  

Championship Title! The 
5/6 year old’s closed out 

the year with a 9-1 finish! 
Congrats to the tiny 

runners and batters! We 
look forward to seeing 

them on the Astros in 15 
years or so! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.thewayhomeproject.org/


SPENDING TIME INSIDE THE OUTSIDE 
Employees Wanda Pinson (Designer/Doc. Control) & Brent Kriley’s son, 
Aiden Kriley has been in the Scouting program since 2010 as a Tiger in 
Pack 771. This summer he went with his Boy Scout Troop 1944, along 
with Malikai Smith, their grandson, which is also a member of Troop 
1944, to Camp Wehinahpay Mountain Camp near Sacramento, New 
Mexico. On their way to the camp they stopped to check out the caverns 
in Senora, Texas and stayed in an old church. At Wehinahpay, they 
camped at 8,000 feet up the side of a mountain for seven days! Activities 
included the Mountain Man Competition, axe throwing, archery, hiking, 
and some “zombie/ninja training”. Aiden participated in COPES Course 
(Challenging Outdoor Personal Experience Course), Ziplined and swung 
on a MASSIVE, 55’ tall swing.  Malikai completed & earned his 
Archery, Environmental Science, Chemistry & Mammal Study Merit 
Badges. Congrats to both gentleman on these achievements! Wanda has 
said that all the guys have been acting differently since being home and 
she isn’t sure if it was the incredible camp experience or the fact that 
they made a stop in Roswell, New Mexico on the way home! *Cue X-Files Music* 

WINGO SERVICE AT WORK 
Partnering with The Lewis Perry Group and CDM Smith, we were able to 
help complete the Polynt Resin Expansion Project, which included a 
tank farm upgrade and upgrading the main service to 2000amp, on 
schedule. With this project completed, we can now focus on our many 
other construction projects; including Repcon/Covestro and the East 
Maintenance Renovation project at Kuraray for Dejean. Over at the 
Barker/Addicks Dam, the wiring and conduit for the Addicks tower has 
been completed and our crew has moved to do the same for the Barker 
tower. This project still includes lighting, underground electrical service, 
motors, and two precast concrete buildings - One for the emergency 
generator, an important fail-safe during hurricane season, and one for 
the equipment. 

COMPANY VISIBILITY 
As most of you know, we completed our company video recently. If you have yet to see it, you can find it on the main page 
of our company website. Vic Cherubini and Epic Software did an amazing job with the shooting and editing. It contains 
great information and probably a laugh or two for those who know our division managers! While on the site, check out the 
media tab to see photos recently uploaded of The Indians teeball team and some from our Christmas party. Be sure to visit 
the website every so often as we tend to add things under news, media, or case studies. 

ALWAYS LOOKING FOR A STORY 
As a reminder: If any of our employees would like to contribute any projects, personal achievements, or 
company/personal news that you would like shared – please email Alexis with the information. License  
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